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Florentina Zagorodski S bvn S

From: Kathi Litt [klitt@Elenchus.ca]
Sent:  June 7, 2011 12:07 PM

To: Library

Subject: Fw: Telecon Allyne Gliddon.

Sent using BlackBerry

From: Blue, Ian [mailto:iblue@gardiner-roberts.com]

Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 05:51 PM

To: Brooks, Angela <Angela.Brooks@snclavalin.com>

Cc: Curtis Pedwell <Curtis.Pedwell@goldcorp.com>; Andrew Moshoian
<Andrew.Moshoian@goldcorp.com>; Dominique, Brian <bdominique@CasselsBrock.com>;
Colin.Webster@goldcorp.com <Colin.Webster@goldcorp.com>; Kathi Litt; Prewett, Craig
<Craig.Prewett@snclavalin.com> '

Subject: Telecon Allyne Gliddon.

Hi Ange,

Shortly after our meeting today, | spoke with Allyne Gliddon who carried out the Archeological
Assessment for the 115 kV transmission line. Allyne is adamant that there were no archaeological site or
cultural heritage resources identified at the Balmer Complex Site for the proposed TS. She is also equally
as certain that there is no archaeological site or cultural heritage resources identified along the right-of-
way. She repeated that she was especially sure that there was none at the Balmer Complex TS Site.

LSFN is saying that Goldcorp did not give LSFN's archaeological consultant a chance to assess the
results of the archeological Assessment. Allyne says that is not fair either. She says that Dave Gelderland
contacted her and told her that he was trying to set up consultation meetings with LSFN and wanted to
know if she could be available to discuss the archaeological assessment in such a consultation meeting.
She lived in Hudson, Ontario which is only about 20 km from Lac Seul so it would have been easy for her
to go around the end of Red Lake lake to attend the meeting. However, Goldcorp received no responses
to its requests to consult LSFN. Allyne said that she was on the lookout for new for work at the time and
followed up with Dave Gelderland and Mary Shea by e-mail to inquire about whether a meeting was going
to be scheduled. She is looking for those e-mails and promised to send them along if she found them but
may not have kept them when she changed jobs. You, however, might ask Mary Shea to forward any e-
mails from Allyne Gliddon about consultation meetings. We will need 15 copies of each such e-mail..

Allyne is very persuasive and very articulate and says that she did the study as well as it could have been
done. She is willing to work with any First Nations archaeologists to demonstrate that such is the case.
You should incorporatethis information into your evidence tomorrow.

Ian A. Blue, Q.C.
d 416-865-2962
iblue@gardiner-roberts.com
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